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CAHF Welcomes New Preferred Provider 
SHIFTit Health Offers Alternative to Traditional Staffing Methods 

 
SACRAMENTO – The California Association of Health Facilities (CAHF) is excited to 
announce a new partnership with SHIFTit Health as its newest Preferred Provider. The 
collaboration brings a cutting-edge platform that allows facilities to connect with 
healthcare professionals in real-time, streamlining the process with unmatched 
convenience. 

“By leveraging SHIFTit Health’s innovative platform, our members have access to 
cutting-edge resources that eases the daily pressures of staffing,” said CAHF 
CEO/President Cassie Dunham. “We are pleased to have SHIFTit Health as the latest 
addition to CAHF’s Preferred Product & Service Providers." 

SHIFTit Health revolutionizes healthcare staffing by providing real-time matching with 
qualified professionals, significantly reducing costs and streamlining the staffing process 
for healthcare facilities.  

"We are excited to join forces with CAHF to democratize healthcare staffing across 
California. Our cutting-edge technology platform empowers facilities with unprecedented 
access to healthcare professionals, dramatically enhancing operational efficiency and 
elevating patient care," said SHIFTit Health CEO Souheil Jawad. 

The company joins nine other CAHF Preferred Product & Service Providers, offering 
unique resources and savings to its members while supporting CAHF activities. 

CAHF’s Preferred Product & Service Providers develop a comprehensive package of 
programs of significant value to CAHF members. 

For more information on SHIFTit Health, visit their website at shiftithealth.com. If you 
would like to learn more about becoming a CAHF Preferred Product & Service Provider, 
visit this webpage. 
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